
 
 

 

Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation             4th Quarter 2016 

 

 

 

Officers 

 

President – Seth Polen 

Vice President – Eric Ortiz  

Secretary – Hank Shaffer 

Treasurer – Joe Lepore 

 

 

Financial Report 

 

 

The fourth quarter 2016 financial reports were prepared. 

 

 

Election 

 

 

 

 

The Election of the new officers were presented. Seth Polen was nominated 

for President, Eric Ortiz for Vice President, Hank Shaffer for Secretary and 

Joe Lepore for Treasurer. 

Annual Planning Report The 2017 Annual Planning Report was presented and approved at the 

Thursday, December 17th annual board meeting. The Plan was approved 

unanimously. 

2017 Budget The 2017 Proposed Budget was presented and the Board approved 

unanimously. 

 

CPI Increase The Executive Director presented a CPI increase of the assessments. The 

Board discussed it and will vote at the next meeting. 

 

Maintenance Update 

 

The maintenance crew has been working on schedule. The district is getting 

maintained five days a week. Please report any problems through the 

website or call 888-356-2726. 
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